
Buzzy Bee Newsletter
Dear Buzzy Bee Families,

I cannot believe it is December 
already! December is such a magical 
month full of exciting activities.

During this month we will be learning 
about Advent and the coming of 
Jesus. We will learn the Nativity Story 
as well as what a Posada is. 

This month we will also learn about 
Our Lady of Guadalupe and St. 
Nicholas. 

For Our Lady of Guadalupe feast we 
will ask each child to bring a flower to 
honor her altar.

This Holiday season the children will 
decorate gingerbread houses and 
watch The Grinch movie. 

Buzzy Bee Christmas Performance

The Preschool Christmas Program will 
be on Wednesday, December 20th at 
9:30 am in the school auditorium.

Wishing you an abundantly 
blessed Christmas season! 

Thank You’s!

Thank you to all for the continued 
support for our wonderful children

Thank you for volunteering for 
snacks, teacher projects and 
donations. 

Core Value:

Love

Themes: 
Advent
Posada
Happy Birthday Jesus
Christmas 

Letters:

Review

Numbers:

Review

Mrs. Mendoza’s Contact Email

preschool4-bb1@nazarethschool.org

“Glory to God in the highest, and on 
earth peace, good will toward men.” –
Luke 2:14

Important dates for
December:
• 12/1- Half Day Dismissal at

12:00pm
• 12/12 Feast Day of Our Lady of

Guadalupe celebration (bring in
a flower for altar)

• 12/13 Senior Visit/ Posada
• 12/20 Christmas Performance
• 12/20 Half Day Dismissal at !2:00
• 12/21 -11/8 No School Christmas

Break
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